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April 27, 2004

Dear Brian Lamb,

Congratulations on C-Span’s 25th Anniversary.

I received the C-SPAN pen, and the $100.00 check from
National Cable Satellite Corporation D/B/A C-SPAN as
my C-SPAN essay was selected for “special recognition”

Thank You.

My husband and I have watched C-SPAN for 20 plus
years. We watch all the programs on C-SPAN.

You are a member of our family and that includes
4 daughters, their spouses, 12 grandchildren, and
spouses and 16 great grandchildren.

When they visit and that is often, you too are in our
living room, and you talk and we listen.

You are C-SPAN.

Mary Holley called and interviewed me, for an article
on my “telephone tree” for C-SPAN UP-DATE, March 22,
1988 newspaper.

Now, in 2004, I still activate my “telephone tree” when

C-SPAN has hearings, and votings on issues concerning
the elderly.




AARP Chapter

We were disappointed while watching the voting on
Medicare RX bill, and about 4:00AM the vote turned
from No to Yes. We hope Congress and AARP will fix
the bill, so the elderly will have cheaper prescription
drugs and they can get prescription drugs from
Canada.

We go to Senator Feingold and Representative Kind
meetings when they are in our town and we participate
in the question and answer sessions.

Sincerely,

Richland County AARP #3691

Richland Center, WI 53581
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